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We have previously submitted comments about the possibility of Manston
Airport re-opening as a cargo hub.  We again are absolutely opposed to
this.  Apart from the fact that we live under the flight path which
would cause us considerable noise and vibration, there is the important
view to take of the regeneration of Ramsgate itself.

-  It is now becoming a thriving seaside town with lots of exciting
building projects, particularly the Ramsgate Sands site with over 100
properties - all of which would be under the flight path.

- There is the largest Wetherspoons in the country with a wonderful
outside balcony overlooking the beach - again under the flightpath.

These properties would suffer significantly if the airport was allowed
to open - as would the majority of properties in the town which are
mostly in  conservation areas with a high proportion of Victorian and
Edwardian properties that cannot have double glazing, and in particular
would suffer from intense vibration which cannot be resolved.  Visitors
would not come to the town to sit at Wetherspoons with low flying
aircraft travelling over the top.

We totally support the Report which has decided that the airport is not
needed in this area.

Yours faithfully

David and Jean Mancini




